
Johathan Katz, Secretary OWICE OF THE SECRETARY
Securities and Exchange Commi:;sion 
450 Fifth Street, NW 
Washington DC 
20549-0609 

Dear Mr. Katz, 
Regarding the Mutual Fund Quick Trade Fee. It would make it difficult to leave a fund 
that looks crooked. It is a bad idea. 

Thank you. Donald Chang 
10568 Magnolia Ave 
Anaheim, Calif. 


